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Chinese Bible School  
MONTHLY REPORT—February 2021 

Happy Chinese New Year—the Year of Ox. Chinese New Year began on February 

12th followed by Lantern Festival on the 26th. A very special month for Chinese 

people around the world. May the God of peace be with you in the year of Ox that 

you will continue to be strong and good courage in this troubled world.  

We are glad that the video lesson The Blessed Assurance has been recorded at the 

end of February. It was originally planned to record on January. However, the 

allergy to Cedar pollen was bothering me since mid-January until late February and 

hindered what had been planned. This Chinese video lesson mostly duplicated from 

the video lesson Saved Without A Doubt by Don Blackwell. I hope and pray the 

lesson will encourage brethren to have the assurance of the hope of heaven if we 

continue to walk in the light. The post-production is in process by brother Chin-

Yong Teh of Malaysia. Brother Teh has been helping us producing the onscreen 

graphics for the video lessons. We have taken a step further to entrust him with the 

work of video post-production, including video editing and putting together with 

onscreen graphics, so we may be able to produce more video lessons.   

The book of Colossians is our next teaching course for video lessons. There will be 

nine lessons for this course. The manuscripts of the first four lessons have been 

completed and are in reviewing.  

Our Tencent QQ online Bible study group took three-week Chinese New Year 

break since the second week of the month. It was similar to the Christmas break, 

people would reunite with their family, visit relatives and friends and travel place to 

place. We hope our group members had a good time during the break. Whereas at 

the end of the month, some of them expressed strong desire to return to the class. 

One said,  “...Please hurry back to the class, feeling like a century passed already.” 

Our next study will be on the Book of Acts. The lessons we are studying will be also 

the video lessons in the future for the Chinese Bible School.  

Many brethren in Asia, as well as family members in Taiwan, were concerned 

about the winter storm that happened in Texas weeks ago. In our area, we suffered 

power outages when the storm hit. The last time when I experienced such extreme 

weather was in Massachusetts 16 years ago. It brought back all the memories. 

Although the storm caused some inconveniences in daily activities, we were able to 

enjoy the beauty of snow and share in the type of weather that many around the 

world experience regularly.  

All the online Chinese video views as of February 28 of year 2021 were  

over 9,600.    


